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Williams Site Council September Minutes 

Thursday, September 29, 2016 
 

Williams Elementary Site Council 
Members Present                                
Darrell Erb                                                 
Mindi Gallegos                              
Cathy Agnifili 
 

   
 A. Old Business 
 

Connecting with our community: 
 

Our School and Community Survey which reaches out to our school families and to those in our 
surrounding communities is complete.  Our goal is to partner with our community and increase the use 
of our facility and expand activity opportunities for local community members to build positive school-
community partnerships to benefit our students, staff, and those in our community. 
The survey is on our Williams School website, in our enrollment packets, newsletters, and out to the 
local Williams community via joslist, Facebook, and at the Williams General Store.  We are beginning to 
collect some responses. 
 

B.  New Business 

 

1.  Candidate Search:  We are asking for new parent site council members this year.  Information was 

sent to parents interested in volunteering in our September newsletter and was announced at our Open 

House on September 21st. 

 

2.  Site Council Goals for 2016-17 

 Review and revise Student Handbook and Parent Compact 

 Review and revise School Improvement Plan/Mission and Vision 

 

Minutes: 

 

Darrell Erb took the site council into INDISTAR, where we took a look at our mission and vision 

statement, and two Indicators (DSC 1.3 and 1.2).  Our goal is to complete and or revise all indicators in 

our School Improvement Plan this year. 
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